
 

 

 

Amendment to Date of Record 

As previously announced, the Board of Directors of Kaspi.kz has recommended a 600 KZT dividend per 
common share, subject to shareholder approval, at the company’s AGM. 

Due to the timing of UK public holidays, the dividend date of record has been amended to 06 April 2023 
from 07 April 2023. 

The company’s AGM will take place on the 10 April 2023 which is unchanged. 

 

About Kaspi.kz 

Kaspi.kz’s mission is to improve people’s lives by developing innovative mobile products and services. At 
our core is the Kaspi.kz Super App, the leading mobile app in Kazakhstan. 

The Kaspi.kz Super App serves as a single gateway to our Payments, Marketplace and Fintech Platforms 
and is an integral part of our users’ daily lives. As people’s lives become increasingly digitalised, Super 
App usage is expected to grow supported by accelerating adoption of cashless payments, e-Commerce 
and digital financial services. 

Kaspi.kz Super App business model ensures the growth and development of one service contributes to 
the growth and development of other services, creating a powerful virtuous cycle. Increasing usage of a 
growing number of services puts Kaspi.kz in a strong position to keep innovating, delighting our users 
and fulfilling our mission. 

Kaspi.kz has been listed on the London Stock Exchange since 2020. 

For further information david.ferguson@kaspi.kz +44 7427 751 275 


